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NCC commissioned to build 400 apartments at 
Port of Aarhus 

NCC has received a construction contract in Aarhus in Denmark 
worth SEK 725 million. Inspired by Dutch-style port warehouses, 
NCC is to build an apartment complex named Havneholmen in three 
stages at the Port of Aarhus. 
 

“We are delighted to have secured this construction contract, where NCC will contribute to the continued 

expansion of the port area close to Aarhus city center. This project will be beautifully located adjacent to 

another previously NCC built project – the Iceberg,” says Klaus Kaae, Country Manager of NCC Construction 

Denmark.  

The plan for the area has now received final approval, and construction will soon officially commence with the 

traditional turf-cutting ceremony. The first stage is scheduled for initial occupancy in the fourth quarter of 

2015, with the next two stages scheduled for completion in 2016. 

Sustainable solutions have been included in many parts of Havneholmen, including using environment-

friendly materials with long service lives and energy-efficient fittings. The building will have a healthy interior 

climate with plenty of daylight for residents to enjoy and heat-exchange ventilation.  In addition, by offering 

both small two-room apartments and larger family apartments with five rooms, Havneholmen will have a 

diverse mix of residents. These residents will have access to the harbor front, green spaces and many 

communal areas. 

“This is a modern building in every way. It meets many modern-day requirements for sustainability, taking 

everything into account from energy consumption during construction to creating rooms that facilitate the 

lifestyle of residents, both young and old,” says Palle Bjerre Rasmussen, Director at NCC Construction 

Denmark. 

Architecturally, Havneholmen will be a wonderful complement to the iconic shape of the neighboring Iceberg 

complex, which NCC is also constructing. Both projects will have white, polished concrete as the dominant 

façade material, and also the multifaceted façade. Together, the buildings will become a distinctive part of the 

harbor environment. 

Developers are Topdanmark and Pensam, with Kromann Reumert and Niras serving as advisors. NCC, the 

turnkey contractor for Havneholmen, has Cowi and architects C.F. Møller as its advisors. 

The order will be registered for NCC Construction Denmark during the second quarter. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Klaus Kaae, Country Manager, NCC Construction Denmark, tel +45 40 35 25 00 

Anna Trane, Press & PR Manager, +46 708 84 74 69  

 

NCC’s media line +46 (0)8 585 519 00 or press@ncc.se 

This is the type of information that NCC could be obligated to disclose pursuant to the Securities Market Act. 

The information was issued for publication on May 8, 2014 at 09:00 am (CET).  

 

All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se/press.  
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About NCC. Our vision is to renew our industry and provide superior sustainable solutions. NCC is one of the 

leading construction, property development and infrastructure companies in Northern Europe. In 2013, NCC 

reported sales of SEK 58 billion and had 18,500 employees. The NCC share is listed on the NASDAQ OMX 

Stockholm. 

 

 

 
 

 


